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There may be a quorum of the Selectboard at the Budget Committee Meeting.

QUORUM NOTICE 

Thursday, 6:00p.m.,  
November 18, 2021 

ALLENSTOWN COMMUNITY CENTER

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Select Board, may be, present at a 
Budget Committee Meeting to be held at the Allenstown Community Center located at 8 
Whitten Street, in Allenstown, New Hampshire.   

THE SELECT BOARD doesn’t intend to conduct any business, and there is no agenda 
forr Selectboard.  Check online for Budget Committee Agenda.  

Derik Goodine 
Town Administrator 
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